
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 40 ending 16th June 2023 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
Well, it has most certainly been a hot return to school this 
half term. We would like to thank you all for helping us keep 
your children cool by making sure they have worn lighter 
clothing, hats and sunscreen. 
The weather is due to be cooler and wetter next week 
though, so I would like to ask that all children revert back to 
the school regulation uniform policy from Monday 19th 
June. 
 

SPECIAL COMMENDATION  

We’d like to give a very special shout out to Dexter D-W 
3ZA. Dexter wanted to do a sponsored hike to raise money 
for charity. He chose to support Shelter to help those who 
are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless and raised 
£552. He completed the hike on Friday and it took nearly 7 
hours! His parents, as well as ourselves, are very proud of 
Dexter as it was all his own idea. What a great job he did!!  
Attached the fundraising link if anyone wanted to donate 
anything (every little helps!) 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/jade-davey-
1677235149332 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FUN IN THE SUN 
For 2CB class treat in this heat – the children chose WATER 
FUN! The children had a blast! Literally! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CLASS PHOTO & LEAVERS PHOTO DAY Wednesday 21st JUNE 
Please try and be in school on this day; especially all Y6's; this 
will be the only opportunity the photographers will get to 
take group/leavers photos of all of you together for the last 
time. 
We remind you to wear full school uniform on this day; if it 
your child’s PE day; Please wear full uniform with trainers in 
a bag to change into later. 
YEAR 6: Don't forget to bring your LEAVERS HOODIES into 
school as you will be having your Y6 Leavers photos 
NURSERY: Pears parents; please bring your Pear child to 
school on Wednesday 21st June for 30minutes at 9am, so we 
can photograph Nursery as a whole cohort; then you can 
collect your child again and return at 12.45pm for your 
scheduled afternoon session. 
 

We are working with Active Photographic and the price list is 
attached.  

• Free delivery to home for all parents for the first 10 
days of ordering 

• ‘Click n Mix’ packages allow parents to choose 
multiple images within the pack rather than one 
single image printed multiple times. This means 
parents can select different images of one child or 
different images of multiple children, making it more 
cost effective and easier to order. 

www.activephotographic.co.uk 
Landline: 01636 370 550 
 

EARRINGS  
In spring 2013, the Governing Body of the school passed a 
resolution that children are not allowed any form of 
jewellery whilst in school due to health and safety reasons. 
If your child is currently wearing jewellery, this must be 
removed before coming into school. This includes studs in 
ears – even if the piercing has been recent. Plasters are not 
allowed only clear plastic retainers which can be purchased 
online or from Claire’s accessories. 
We would like to remind you that unless jewellery is 
removed, your child will be unable to take part in P.E., 
swimming or play out at breaktimes or outdoor learning 
activities. 
 

FOB SUMMER GARDEN PARTY Wednesday 21st JUNE 
Please pray for the thunderstorms to stay at bay…because 
next week is our FOB Summer Garden Party 4.30-6.30pm  

• Authentic bar-bq with handmade steak burgers & 
hot dogs 

• Cake stall 

• Fully stocked bar 

• Raffle 

• Garden games & PSCL Penalty shootout!  

• Music and most of all an opportunity to mingle and 
meet old friends and make new ones. 

So please come along and support Friends of Broadstone, 
our Broadstone PTA – all profit go towards the  
school and your children! 
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STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Adam K-  showing more effect to listen and have a go 
RLR Lottie T For a fantastic first week back and for being a 
star during of carpet sessions in year 1! 
RBW River B for just being an all round superstar and for 
blowing us away with your writing this week! 
 
Boathouse: ALL OF THE CHILDREN in the Boathouse for 
working super hard despite the heat this week! 
 
Year 1: 
1CH Aubrey P-W for brilliant Maths this week 
1CR Hamsa A For always trying his best and being ready 
to learn.  
Class 1/2 Alex A – for setting a good example with his 
superb behaviour! 
Year 2: 
2MK Jasmin A: For fantastic phonics this week and for 
supper effort in her quiz. 
2CB Olivia L for great fluency and expression when 
reading. 
Year 3: 
3VH Mathilde D for being a kind and supportive friend 
and partner.  
3ZA Ella P for always being a great role model to her peers 
and trying her best in every lesson. 
3DM William P for his great return to school and being 
very focused – keep up the good work! 
Year 4: 
4FM Emily K – for helping out the class during computing 
4EE Will H really enthusiastic this week, hands up 
answering lots of questions, great partner work and good 
manners and a good friend. 
4SH Ellis O for working to a high standard in all his work 
this week, particularly English and History. 
Year 5: 
5RT Madison J – for amazing work in Maths 
5TL Eughenii S for being an all-round star, always being 
reading to learn and concentrating during lesson and 
getting on with his work.  
5LK Maisie F - Maisie has a great first week back, trying 
hard in all her lessons and starting every day with a smile! 
Year 6: 
6KH Millie B for a week of full-focus post holiday! 
6AB Leia O has demonstrated a kind and caring nature 
towards her classmates in every lesson this week. 
6ZW Ella R for just being Ella! She is funny, kind, caring 
and helpful to all staff and pupils in school. An all-round 
star. 
 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA ''Independent''  Neve G working hard to work 

independently with her writing 
RLR “Confident” Arshmaan A - I am so proud of the 
transformation Arshmaan has made to become an 

independent writer. Watching him gain confidence and 
become more resilient and independent has been fantastic! 

Well done Arshmaan!  
RBW “Confident” - Ada Z - We are so proud of how confident 

and independent you are becoming in your writing, you are 
trying so hard.  

Year 1: 
1CH Ralphi E for his super effort in writing  
1CR Roman H - Well done Roman, we can see that you are 
really trying to include capital letters, finger spaces and full 
stops in your writing.  Keep it up.  
Class 1/2 Laila A for writing a roarsome card for Tom T-Rex! 
Year 2: 
2MK Sophie F: For amazing effort and a great description of 
Buckingham Palace. 
2CB Cooper M for his resilience and perseverance with his 
writing this week completing a super setting description.  
Year 3: 
3VH Muhammad R for such an amazing improvement in his 
writing. He has been using fantastic vocabulary and is 
independently checking each sentence.  
3ZA Alisa R for using lots of great describing words in her 
sentences. 
3DM Maebh M for a great diary in role that really flows as 
you read it 
Year 4: 
4FM Jenson W – for such a detailed end to “Escape from 
Pompeii.” 
4EE Cassia F all of the writing in English this week was very 
good but Cassia's really shone. Her characterization and 
description when writing her own ending for 'Escape from 
Pompeii' was captivating.  
4SH Jack W for an excellent ending to 'Escape from Pompeii'. 
It was full of tension and atmosphere, with good use of 
powerful vocabulary and accurate speech punctuation. 
Year 5: 
5RT THE WHOLE CLASS!!!! For excellent similies and 
metaphors with Beowulf 
5TL Zoha R - For writing some very impactful and descriptive 
similes, metaphors and short sentences based on characters 
from our class text, Beowulf.  
5LK Isaac W - Isaac has done an excellent job this week of 
writing about his holidays with perfect punctuation and 
beautiful handwriting. 
Year 6: 
6KH Isabelle S for a very interesting piece of writing about 
'Cheese-Rolling'! 
6AB Phil D has worked hard to produce an excellent fact file 
about how we can increase bee numbers in our local area. 
6ZW Clemance D for excellent attitudes to the cheese rolling 

writing task! Clem has shown a lot more independence in 
writing this week and even had the confidence to read his 

work to peers with pride - amazing!  

 

CANCELLED: Musical Evening on Thursday 29th 

June 18:00-19:00 
We have had to make the difficult decision due to staffing 

we are unable to go ahead with the Musical Evening on 
Thursday 29th June 18:00-19:00. 

We will endeavour to showcase the music & dance we are 
so proud of in the new academic year 


